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Minister Congratulates Alameda Wildlife Conservation Park 
 

Minister for the Environment and Climate Change, Dr John Cortes, has congratulated the Direc-

tor and staff of the Gibraltar Botanic Gardens and the Alameda Wildlife Conservation Park 

(AWCP), for achieving provisional membership of the British and Irish Association of Zoos and 

Aquariums (BIAZA). 

 

Dr Cortes commented, “Membership of BIAZA is not easy to achieve, and reflects the high stand-

ards of the AWCP, and the hard work of management and staff alike.  I would like to pay tribute to 

all who have been involved in the project through the past twenty years, many of them volunteers 

in the early years, and some sadly no longer with us.  The AWCP is an incredible facility which we 

should be proud to have in Gibraltar.  It does great educational and conservation work, which this 

latest achievement shows is recognised at an international level.” 


